SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Tuesday, May 7, 2013

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Popcorn sales scheduled for tomorrow have been cancelled. 

Segment II begins today and runs through Thursday from 3:15 – 5:15 in Room 811.  The last class being offered for this school year is May 21, 22 and 23rd.

Prom tickets will be on sale in the cafeteria during all three lunches today, tomorrow, and Thursday of this week. The cost is $25.  Prom will be held at the Armory on May 18th from 8 – 12.

Evening with the Arts will be held on Thursday at 6:00 p.m.  

A representative from Alma College will be in the library Wednesday at 1:00 p.m. to meet with juniors and seniors interested in learning more about Alma. Please pick up a pass in the Guidance Office if you are interested in attending this presentation.

Attention Juniors. There will be a short meeting on Tuesday, May 14 after school in the cafeteria regarding work experience and credit recovery for those students short less than ½ credit for graduation.  The rules and timelines for this program will be covered at this meeting.

Tryouts for the 2013-2014 Pom Pon Squad will be held this week. New girls will learn the tryout routine from 3:30- 5:00 today and tomorrow. Returning members will learn their tryout routine from 5:30-7:00 today and tomorrow. Final tryouts are Friday, May 10 beginning at 3:30 and ending whenever we are done.
If you are missing any items, please check the lost and found located in the library.  All left over items will be donated at the end of the year.  There is a collection of jewelry and a pair of glasses in the main office.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are approaching the end of the school year and any library books that you are finished with need to be returned to Mrs. White.  Be sure to check your locker!!

Lunch:		Hot Dog on a Whole Grain Bun
  	 
Sides:		Mashed Potatoes with Gravy, Fresh Broccoli, Fresh Grapes 

Ala Carte:	Chicken Sandwich, Whole Grain Pizza, Specialty Salad on a Whole Grain Roll 
